
 

 

10612 D Providence Rd., Ste 751 • Charlotte, NC 28277 • tel (704) 333-3373  

 
September 15, 2021 

 
Chatham County, North Carolina 
Planning Department 
PO Box 54 
Pittsboro, NC  27312 
 
RE: Lutterloh Inability to Collocate Statement  
 
Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
Section 2-3.2 of the Chatham County Wireless Telecommunications Ordinance (the 
"Ordinance") requires the following: 
 
 
g) Proposed towers may not be located closer than one and one-half (1.5) miles from an 
existing tower unless need can be demonstrated. The Applicant shall provide a map of all 
other towers located within three (3) miles of the proposed tower location, along with 
information as to the heights of all such other towers.  
   
 
Please let this letter serve as certification that there are no existing or approved towers 
within a 1.5 mile radius or 3 mile radius of the proposed tower.  There is a Chatham 
County EOC Tower located just outside of the 3 mile radius at the Chatham County 
Landfill that will not provide coverage for the targeted area. Therefore, co-location is not 
possible and construction of the new Lutterloh tower is necessary.  

 
                                 
 

      
 

John Yeagley 
     Site Acquisitions Manager 
     Chase Real Estate Services 
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